
Details for the 2022 enrollment lottery for weekly camps (ages 6 1/2 -12):  
 
We will be using a lottery-style enrollment system again this season. A submitted 
application is not a guarantee for placement in summer camp. However, an application 
is the first required step for enrollment.  
 
Through February 5 ~Lottery Applications will be accepted An online application 
must be submitted for the Farm Camp enrollment lottery. A separate application must 
be completed for each camper. Once submitted, an application cannot be edited. You 
can only submit one application per camper. When chosen for lottery, all siblings that 
submitted an application will be placed on the same weekly roster (unless preferred 
dates are noted differently on their applications). No deposit is due with the lottery 
application.  
 
 
February 6-12 ~ Email notifications sent Emails will be sent to all applicants with a 
notification of their lottery enrollment status. Campers chosen through the lottery will 
receive additional instructions for accepting/completing their enrollment. Those not 
selected through the lottery system will be put on the waitlist and will be notified if space 
becomes available. Campers selected by the lottery must confirm or cancel their 
placement in camp by March 1st. Unless another payment plan is arranged, a deposit 
of $75/session is required at time of registration and the remainder balance for the 
session is due by June 10th. Payment in full can be made by check at any time.  
 
 
Additional Information: Be sure to indicate all the available weeks that your child can 
attend camp on your application. We will try to enroll campers in their first-choice 
session. If that session is full, we will move on to their second choice, third choice, etc.  
 
 
Depending upon the number of applicants, a camper may only be able to attend 1 
session during 2022. Please indicate on the application if you would like to enter the 
lottery for a second week if space permits.  
Once all the camp sessions are full, any remaining applicants will be placed on the 
waitlist. We will continue to use a lottery-style process for those awaiting availability.  
 
 
We encourage families to submit applications after enrollment deadline as sometimes 
space become available due to changes in summer plans.  
 


